
* PRESIDENT'S OFFICE

MIDDLEBURY COLLEGE
M IDOLEBU RY, VERMONT

February l, 1921.

Sir Arthur William Currie, 
McGill University,

Montreal, Canada

My dear Sir :

I have great pleasure in writing you

that at a recent meeting of the Trustees of Lidalebury 

College it was voted to extend to you a cordial in­

vitation to be present at the next annual Commencement 

of Middlebury College, June 20, to receive the honorary 

degree of Doctor of Laws and deliver the address at the 

Commencement exercises. We have recently been brought 

into pleasant contact with McGill University through the 

visit of Dr. Stephen Leacock and it will give us much 

pleasure and satisfaction if we can further strengthen 

these ties through enrolling you as one of our honorary 

alumni . Middlebury is only 130 miles from Montreal on 

the direct line of the Rutland Railroad and we hope very 

much that you will allow us to become better acquainted

with you.

Faithfully yours,


